

### Dinner with a Laugh

This year marked our first annual "Dinner with a Laugh," which featured a delicious dinner, a comedy show with our special guest David Farrell, and a silent auction. It was a great success, and we want to thank everyone who attended, supported APC, and helped make the event so enjoyable! We raised over \$18K!









### **APC Together Fund**

Our 2024 end of year campaign "Be Intentional" included a new opportunity for you to partner with APC. This period is often crucial for nonprofits, as many individuals and businesses make final charitable contributions before tax deadlines. This year we're teaming up with Greater Alliance Foundation for the APC Together Fund. Greater Alliance Foundation will match your \$100-\$5000 donation with an additional 5%. 100% of your original donation will go to APC and is tax-deductible.

You can send in your donation as shown in the example or simply go the link to make an online donation to the APC Together Fund.

Are you making a donation of \$100 or more?

Your donation will go even farther with the APC Together Fund.

The Greater Alliance Foundation will match your donation with an additional 5% on donations \$100-\$5,000.

Make your check payable to GREATER ALLIANCE FOUNDATION and write APC TOGETHER FUND on the memo line.

Mail your check to:

APC, 75 Glamorgan St. Suite 102, Alliance, Ohio 44601.







https://greateralliancefoundation.org/donations/alliance-pregnancy-center-together-fund/

APC NEWSLETTER PAGE 01

### Godwinks at APC

[God-wingk] noun: a moment when one knows that God is answering a prayer

- Examples at APC include:
- 1: Empty bin needing fleece blankets for "Baby Showers in a Basket". Prayed for blankets. Generous donor showed up the next day - with a bag full of blankets, including 8 fleece ones.
- 2: Empty shelves needing baby food. Prayed for baby food. Client came in later that week with a bag full of baby food to donate.
- 3: APC in need of shampoo and conditioner sets for "Baby Showers in a Basket". Prayed specifically for <u>matching</u> shampoo and conditioner sets. Days later, a donor dropped off a large donation of miscellaneous items one bag included <u>matching</u> sets of shampoo and conditioner.

## Volunteer Appreciation Dinner

The Volunteer Dinner this year was "Out of This World" and so are our Volunteers! The night began with a word for our Executive Director, Emily. Followed by prayer from Larry, our Board Member. We had dinner and games along with awards and stories from the Volunteers about their most memorable experiences or interactions, or what they like best about volunteering at APC.







### FOOTSTEPS FOR LIFE

**TOTAL RAISED: \$16,163.00** 

Saturday September 14th was our annual "Footsteps for Life" event. We walk to celebrate LIFE and we walk for family unity. This year was a good turn out! We started the day in the Learning for Life Center with a breakfast buffet and coffee bar. Following breakfast, Emily, the Executive Director, delivered an inspiring talk about the year's achievements, emphasizing the success of programs like Dad2Dad, made possible by our donor support. Larry, the board chairman, offered a prayer of gratitude for the organization's progress. Participants, holding balloons and signs, paraded down State Street.

EVENT SPONSORS

Sprint Level \$500+

Blasiman Fire Equipment

Pacer Level \$100-\$499

Pauli Electric Family Vision of Alliance White Physical Therapy

APC NEWSLETTER PAGE 02







#### Christmas Boutique Prep Volunteers

In December of 2024, we held our annual Christmas Boutique, and we are deeply grateful for the generous individuals and organizations who contributed their time, resources, and efforts to make it a success. A heartfelt thank you goes to Cody and his son and Pastor Rich from Wellspring Bible Church, as well as Ellie and Luke from Walsh University Cavs for Life. We also appreciate the hard work of our dedicated volunteers, Ellen, Rhonda, Nancy, and her husband, Mark. Your time and effort were essential in preparing for the event, and we are truly thankful.

Additionally, we want to extend our gratitude to our partners who donated to the celebration, including Little Flower Parish, Atwater Community Church, the individuals who contributed through our Amazon Wishlist, and Powers Oil & Propane. Your support helped make the Christmas Boutique a memorable and meaningful occasion for our clients and their families. A record number of clients shopped for Christmas gifts for their children this year. We also had a record number of couples that shopped together!!

APC continues to build healthy families in our community.

# All about the Moms

Mom2Mom this year was filled with many opportunities for our moms to connect with each other as well as with our Mom Mentors. Evenings spent together ranged from serious topics like Healthy Boundaries and Conflict Management to fun times together like a Mommy and Me Paint Night, crocheting, watercolor painting & flower arranging. The personal growth in our moms was evident this year. Many discussions included words of encouragement passed between each other as well as friendships between the moms developing outside of our Mom2Mom time. We are looking forward to what 2025 has in store for these moms. Keep our moms in your prayers!











APC NEWSLETTER PAGE 03





NON-PROFIT ORG.
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
PERMIT No. 61
ALLIANCE OH 44601-4933



Stay Connected 75 Glamorgan St Suite 102 Alliance OH 44601 330.821.7283

Visit Our Website www.alliancepregnancycenter.com

Join Our Facebook Page Supporters of Alliance Pregnancy Center

> We're Listed At... www.trustbluereview.com

Please contact our office if you no longer wish to receive this newsletter.

Pine Lake Christian Church 636 Pine Lake Rd. Sebring, OH 44672